
Office: 406.451.0033 | Fax: 406.451.0033 
PO Box 312, Emigrant, MT 59027-0312

October 29, 2018 

TO:  Park Conservation District 
Attn:  Jessica Mayo, District Administrator 
5242 Hyw 89 South 
Livingston, MT 59047 

RE:  Potential Golmeyer Creek Violation/File #PK-67-18C 

Dear Jessica,  

Per my phone message, please note:    A year ago, per your recommendation, we made a 310 application to 
your office. This application got transferred to Billings and from there was further directed to the Army 
Corps of Engineers, which gave us permission to proceed now under permit NOW-2017-01818-MTH, 
which to our understanding superseded the 310 protocol. 

While the original application involved only 2 points of concern, severe flooding in April of this year, which 
made at one-point Hercules Road almost impassable, required emergency measures, at which point we 
contacted the Corp and where given the advice that we could proceed with emergency corrective action 
and should amend our application accordingly, which we did.  

At this point the project is on hold until we hear further from the Army Corps of Engineers.  

Be assured, that as responsible landowners and stewards of the Glastonbury Landowners Association, that 
we do not take this lightly, we will go the extra mile and we will seek resolution under Park Conservations 
District’s Motto: “Local Common-Sense Conservation”.   

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call or visit. 

Sincerely, 

Walter Wunsch 
Applicant and Project Facilitator for the GLA Road Committee 
406-333-4444 
406-223-4444 
 
Denis Riley 
President of the GLA 
406-333-4366 
406-223-7641 

 


